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This month we are 

planning to work 

on… 
 name calling is hurtful 

 maintaining personal 

space  

 rules are in place to 

keep us safe and keep us 

learning at school 

 telling vs. tattling 

 following the group plan 

 communicating our needs 

and asking for help 

 how to make an apology 

to another person 
 

 

We are happy to have been 
invited to join in the Christmas 
Concert with the Grade 3 and 

Grade 3/4 classes.  Students from 
the Primary Strategies Class will 
be on stage for the afternoon 
performance starting at 
11:45 a.m. on Wednesday 

December 20, 2017. 
 
 

 
Wishing you and your family 
a happy and healthy holiday 
season. Best Wishes for the 

New Year. 
Mrs. Ruigrok, 
Mrs. Chevrier, 

 and Mrs. Wood 
 

 


